
Qwest 
1600 7th Avenue, Room 3206 
Seattle, Washington  98191 
(206) 398-2504 
Facsimile (206) 343-4040 
 
Maura E. Peterson 
Paralegal 
Regulatory Law 
 

Via E-mail and  
Overnight Delivery 

 
 
August 31, 2004 
 
 
Ms. Carole J. Washburn, Secretary  
Washington Utilities and 
      Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W. 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA  98504-7254 
 

Re: Request for Approval of Adopted Interconnection Agreement between  
Qwest Corporation and Covista, Inc. 

 
Dear Ms. Washburn: 
 
In accordance with WAC 480-07-640, please find enclosed an original and two (2) copies of the first 
two pages of the Letter Agreement between Qwest Corporation and Covista, Inc. as revised and 
agreed to by the parties.  The signature page, which you have on file, remains the same. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Maura E. Peterson 
 
MEP:mp 
Enclosure 
cc:  Kristin Russell 
       Mary Sullivan 
       A. John Leach, Covista, Inc. 

     
 


	Olympia, WA  98504-7254

